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Connecticut Housing Partners receives the 2020   
Best of Trumbull Award for the second year in a row! 

 
August 2020 - Connecticut Housing Partners, headquartered in Trumbull 
CT and operates throughout Fairfield County, has been selected for the 
2020 Best of Trumbull Award in the Non-Profit Affordable Housing 
Developer category for the second year in a row!  Each year, the Trumbull 
Award Program identifies companies that they believe have achieved 
exceptional marketing success in the communities that they operate and 
business category. These are local companies and organizations that 
enhance the positive image of small business through service to their 
customers and the community. These exceptional 
companies/organizations help make the Trumbull area a great place to 
live, work and play.  
 
Winners are determined based on the information gathered both internally 
by the Award Program and data provided by third parties. The Award 
Program is an annual event honoring the achievements and accomplishments of local businesses.   
Recognition is given to those companies that have shown the ability to use their best practices and 
implemented programs to generate competitive advantages and long-term value.   
 
Renée Dobos, the CEO of Connecticut Housing Partners said, “We are honored to receive this 
prestigious Award for the second year in a row. Our work in Fairfield County is very important and 
impactful as providers of affordable housing.  We have pulled our communities together when they 
need us the most especially during this pandemic. We are not only offering stable housing to our 
residents, but we are offering them hope during these challenging times.”  Dobos adds, “We recognize 
that having a safe, affordable place to live is essential to achieving financial security. Our role as an 
affordable housing provider has grown dramatically to meet the current crisis. Our next initiative is to 
help our low-wage residents by giving them essential employment skills so that they can attain 
financial security. Many of these residents feel lost and alone CHP is the bright light showing that we 
care about the residents that we serve helping them through this crisis.” 

 

Renée Dobos, CEO of Connecticut 
Housing Partners 


